
  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

U P C O M I N G  E V E N T S 
 

July 17 
Brown Scapular Enrollment 

after 8:00 AM Mass 
High School Dance 

7:00 PM 
 

 
July 18 

Come and See Sunday 
after 9, 11 AM & 5:30 PM 

Masses 
Young Adult Social 

6:30 PM 

 
July 24 

Stations of the Cross  
3-Mile Walk 

10:00 AM 
 

375 NE Clackamas St. Portland, OR 97232 | holyrosarypdx.org | 503-235-3163 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time | 11 July 2021 

Mass 
Sunday Vigil 5:30 PM Saturday 

Sunday 7, 9, & 11 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin)  

  1 & 5:30 PM 

Weekdays 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  7 AM, 12 Noon 

First Friday 7:30 PM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

Saturday 6 AM (Dominican Rite: Latin) 

  8 AM 

Confession  
Weekdays 11 AM – 12 PM 

First Friday 7 – 7:30 PM 

Saturday 4 – 5:30 PM 

First Sunday half hour before each Mass 

Adoration 
Weekdays  12:30 – 2:30 PM 



 

Dear Parishioners: 
The whole world has been shaken in fear by the recent 
pandemic and current socio-political turmoil. Now more than 
ever we need to come together as God’s Church to proclaim 
the light and hope of Jesus’ saving Gospel. In the light of 
Archbishop Sample’s lifting of the Mass dispensation this 
month,* the words of St. Pope John Paul II’s homily which 
opened his pontificate come to mind “Do not be afraid. Open 
wide the doors for Christ.” The love of Christ casts out all fear. 
Each and every one of us, individually and as a parish, needs to 
open wide the doors of our hearts to let Jesus Our Lord and 
Savior in. We are invited to return to the fount of life through 
the Sacraments with a renewed fervor. We are so blessed to 
have access to them and to participate in the beautiful and 
reverent prayer of the Mass at Holy Rosary. But, as Pope 
Francis has encouraged us time and time again, we are also 
called to open the doors of the Church, and our parish 
community, to let Jesus out so that the world, which is in such 
desperate need of salvation, may experience the true healing 
and peace that is found in God alone.  
 
Our parish exists for the salvation of souls. Through different 
events these next few weeks our parish is proposing a refreshed 
commitment to sharing the joy of the Gospel. We all know 
someone who is searching for meaning and purpose. Perhaps it 
is a family member, co-worker, or friend. Maybe they are a 
fallen away Catholic or just curious. Why not invite them to the 
Come and See Sunday or the Stations of the Cross? What do 
you have to lose? We believe that Jesus is the way, the truth 
and the life. He is the answer to all our questions and the end 
of all our deepest desires.  
 
St. Paul exhorts us that it is “more blessed to give than to 
receive” (Acts 20:35). We need to take ownership of our faith 
and our parish, beginning with these outreach events. They 
cannot be successful unless we all come together, with all of 
our talents and gifts, to witness to the saving power of the 
Gospel. This is the responsibility of each and every one of us.  
 
What to do?  
Invite. Get the word out. A personal invitation in a 
conversation, by phone, text or email is the most effective way. 
Post the flyer on your social media page.  
Volunteer.  Sign up at the volunteer tent or contact the parish 
office to help for this weekend, or the upcoming events and 
ministries (liturgical, teaching, hospitality). 
 
We have such a treasure here at Holy Rosary, why keep it to 
ourselves? We cannot hide our lamp under a bushel basket. 
“Let your light so shine before men, that they may see your 
good works and give glory to your Father who is in heaven.” 
Like St Paul, we must say, “woe to me if I don’t preach the 
Gospel” (1 Cor. 9:17). 
 
God bless you all and I’ll see you this weekend. 
 

- Fr. Corwin Low, OP 
 

*All Catholics are now obliged to attend Mass on Sundays and Holy 
Days of Obligation (exceptions still exist). 

FRIARS & STAFF AT HOLY ROSARY 

Priory 
Very Rev. Peter Do, OP 

Prior & 
Interim Director of the Rosary Center 

Rev. Corwin Low, OP 
Parochial Administrator 

Rev. Gabriel Mosher, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Mark Francis Manzano, OP 
Parochial Vicar 

Rev. Paschal Salisbury, OP 
In Residence 

Rev. Brian Mullady, OP 
In Residence 

Office 
Dean Applegate 

Director of Music 
Janine Applegate 

Director of Parish Education 
Mark Fisher 

Business Manager 
Jackson Fisher 

Bookkeeper 
Katie Edson 

Administrative Assistant 
Ken Jacks 

Building Maintenance 
Can Nguyen 

Maintenance Assistant 

OFFICE HOURS: Monday-Friday  
9:30 AM-12 PM & 1-4 PM 

THE ROSARY CENTER: 503-236-8393 

T H I S  W E E K  A T  H O L Y  R O S A R Y  
Sunday, 11 July 

Fifteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 
Dominican Rite: Seventh Sunday after Pentecost 

Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Monday, 12 July 

Weekday 
Dominican Rite: St. John Gualbert 

Rosary Makers – 10:00 AM 
Tuesday, 13 July 
St. Henry, Emperor 

Dominican Rite: Ferial Day 
Wednesday, 14 July 
St. Kateri Tekakwitha 

Dominican Rite: St. Bonaventure 
Thursday, 15 July 

St. Bonaventure 
Dominican Rite: St. Henry, Emperor 

Friday, 16 July 
Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
Dominican Rite: Ferial Day 

Saturday, 17 July 
Saturday of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

Lay Carmelites – 8:00 AM 
Brown Scapular Enrollment – after 8:00 AM Mass 

High School Dance – 7:00 PM 
Nocturnal Adoration – 7:00 PM 

Sunday, 18 July 
Sixteenth Sunday in Ordinary Time 

Dominican Rite: Eighth Sunday after Pentecost 
Coffee & Doughnuts after morning Masses 
Holy Family Dominican Laity – 9:00 AM 

Come and See Sunday  
after 9:00, 11:00 AM, & 5:30 PM Masses 



BROWN SCAPULAR ENROLLMENT All who wish to be 
enrolled in the brown scapular of Our Lady of Mount Carmel 
may do so in the church immediately following the 8:00 AM 
Mass on Saturday, July 17th. 
 
COFFEE & DOUGHNUT VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
Please contact the office at office@holyrosarypdx.org if you are 
interested in helping serve coffee and doughnuts after Sunday 
morning Masses – we are so grateful to all who participate in 
and promote this time of communal hospitality towards 
parishioners and friends of Holy Rosary old and new! 
 
NEW ALTAR SERVER VESTMENTS NEEDED 
Our altar server vestments have been lovingly mended and 
cleaned many times over, but the material is reaching the end 
of its life, and the time approaches to invest in new vestments 
for our altar servers. If you would like to contribute towards 
this parish expense, we would be so grateful! Simply add the 
memo “server vestments” to your donation – it can be sent to 
the office or placed in the collection basket. Thank you! 
 
HIGH SCHOOL DANCE High School ages 13-18 are 
invited to join us in Siena Hall on Saturday, July 17th at 7PM 
for a "RED, WHITE & BLUE" themed dance, featuring 
Swing, Waltz, Foxtrot (etc.) and Line Dances (brief lessons for 
each will be provided as we all probably forgot the basic steps). 
$3 suggested donation. Tell your family and friends! 
 
COME AND SEE SUNDAY Every parishioner is 
encouraged to invite a friend, family member, or coworker to 
come and see Holy Rosary Parish at the 9:00 AM, 11:00 AM 
(Dominican Rite), or the 5:30 PM Mass. There will be a guided 
tour of the Church 30 minutes before each Mass to learn about 
our beautiful building and rich history. After the 9:00 AM and 
11:00 AM Mass, coffee and doughnuts will be available in Siena 
Hall. Also, as part of “Come and See Sunday”, the Young 
Adult group will be kicking off with a happy hour social in 
Siena Hall following the 5:30 PM Mass on Sunday, July 18th.  
 
STATIONS OF THE CROSS On Saturday July 24th from 
10:00 AM-1:00 PM, the Youth Group, Young Adults, Urban 
Missionaries, and Dominican Novices will be sponsoring a 
parish-wide Stations of the Cross 3-mile walking event. We will 
start at Holy Rosary and carry the Cross through the streets of 
Portland as a witness to the hope that is found in our crucified 
Lord. We will walk through the Esplanade and finish back at 
Holy Rosary for pizza and drinks. Everyone is welcome, invite 
your friends. 
 
TOLTON: FROM SLAVE TO PRIEST Join us in Aquinas 
Hall on Saturday, July 31 at 7:00 PM for a live performance by 
St. Luke Productions on the life of Fr. Augustus Tolton (1854-
1897), the first African American Catholic priest. A free will 
offering will be taken. 
 
CANTORES IN ECCLESIA POSTPONES 2021 
WILLIAM BYRD FESTIVAL 
It is with sadness and regret that I announce the postponement 
of the 2021 William Byrd Festival. While public activities are 

slowly re-emerging after restrictions implemented in response 
to the COVID-19 pandemic are lifted, continued restrictions to 
international travel from the United Kingdom will not be 
relaxed before the end of July at the earliest. As Festival 
Director Mr. Mark Williams works and resides in the United 
Kingdom, this travel restriction prevents us from finalizing 
plans for the William Byrd Festival this year. We anticipate 
reestablishing the annual William Byrd Festival in the summer 
of 2022, now scheduled for August 5-21, 2022. We eagerly look 
forward to seeing you then. 
Many Blessings, Dean Applegate 
Festival Director and co-founder of the William Byrd Festival 
 
Artistic Director Mark Williams writes from Oxford: 
The experience of the last 16 months may have given us a 
greater awareness and understanding of some of the privations 
encountered by William Byrd and his fellow Catholics during 
the years of the English Reformation. After a period in which 
so much of what we love has been taken from us, I had hoped 
that this year’s William Byrd Festival might represent the 
beginning of a return to those things we cherish – music-
making and fellowship. But that was not to be, and I am 
extremely sorry that I cannot travel to the United States at this 
time. The musicians, lecturers, clergy, supporters and friends 
associated with the Byrd Festival have become friends, and to 
be separated from friends for such a long time is challenging. 
Byrd’s response to hardship and oppression was to write some 
of the most beautiful music we know, and I hope that we might 
also respond creatively and strengthened by faith when the time 
comes for us to be together once more. Portland and Cantores in 
Ecclesia remain in my thoughts and prayers, and I look forward 
to seeing you very soon. 
 
More information may be obtained from Festival Director 
Dean Applegate: 971-227-8740 or dean@holyrosarypdx.org 
 
THE FEAST OF OUR HOLY FATHER SAINT 
DOMINIC August 8 | 11:00 AM 
Please join us for a Solemn High Mass according to the 
Dominican Rite sung by Cantores in Ecclesia: 
Edmund Rubbra Missa in Honorem Sancti Dominici, Op. 66 
Anton Bruckner Os justi meditabitur 
Gregorian Chant Proper 
 
THE FEAST OF THE ASSUMPTION OF THE 
BLESSED VIRGIN MARY August 15 | 11:00 AM 
Please join us for a Solemn High Mass according to the 
Dominican Rite sung by Cantores in Ecclesia: 
Giovanni Pierluigi da Palestrina Missa Assumpta est Maria (1569) 
William Byrd Beata viscera 
Gregorian Chant Proper 
 
EVENING CONCERT & BUFFET SUPPER 
Friday, August 20 in Aquinas Hall 
REFRESHMENTS at 6:30 PM, followed by CONCERT, 
featuring the music of William Byrd. BUFFET SUPPER will be 
served at approximately 8:00 PM. Proceeds will benefit the 
2022 William Byrd Festival. Tickets: $50 per person/$90 per 
couple - 1.800.838.3006 or brownpapertickets.com 



 


